
From: rinon pallaska 

Sent: 02 January 2020 19:56 

To: Young, Tony 

Cc: remzi kozhani 

Subject: Advertisement Application 

Dear Mr Young 

I am writing you regarding the advertisement application 2019/5811/A. 

We have a business with exactly the same name called the Wine cellar located in 193 Kentish Town 

Road NW5 2JU.  

I am wondering if they can use exactly the same name as we have. 

Regards  

Rinon Pallaska  

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 

 


